
 
 

 
 
 
 
June 28, 2019 
 
 
 
Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
RE:   Docket No. 474:  Greater Hartford-Central Connecticut Reliability Project 
 Notification of Construction Commencement and Overhead Construction Contractor Contact 

Information 
 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
Pursuant to Section 16-50j-62(b)(1) of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies (RCSA) and as 
described in Volume 2, Section A.2.1, of the Greater Hartford-Central Connecticut Reliability Project 
(Project) Development and Management (D&M) Plan, Project-Wide Approvals, Permits, Plans, and Best 
Management Practices, The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy 
(Eversource) hereby provides to the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) notification that the construction 
of the overhead portion of the Project is expected to commence on or about July 15, 2019.  This notification 
also is provided pursuant to Condition 9 of the Council’s Decision and Order in Docket 474. 
 
In addition, Eversource provides the following contact information for the underground transmission line 
contractor: 
 
 

Contractor and Corporate 
Address 

Name/Title of Key Project 
Personnel 

 

Phone E-mail 

Harlan Electric 
23 Old Ferry Road 
Methuen, MA 01884 

Greg Vorbach 
Project Manager 
 

978-382-7468 cell 
978-685-7400 
office 

GVorbach@mygroup.com 

 
Enclosed are two copies of this notice.  Should you or other Council members have any questions regarding 
this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at kathleen.shanley@eversource.com or 
telephone at (860) 728-4527. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kathleen M. Shanley 
Manager, Transmission Siting 
 

 

56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06141-0270 
 

Kathleen M. Shanley 
Manager – Transmission Siting 
Tel:  860-728-4527 

mailto:kathleen.shanley@eversource.com

